
GMC000241-0001 

GMC comment following determination of the panel considering the 
fitness to practise case of Dr Jane Barton 

29 January 2010 

Responding to the decision, Niall Dickson Chief Executive of the General 
Medical Council said: 

"We are surprised by the decision to apply conditions in this case. Our view 
was the doctor’s name should have been erased from the medical register 
following the Panel’s finding of Serious Professional Misconduct. We will be 
carefully reviewing the decision before deciding what further action, if any, 
may be necessary." 
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